Sports and Recreational Newsletter



The whole school took part in an Elf Run to raise money for Lindsey Lodge Hospice. We ran laps of the field dressed as elves with our oldest children helping our youngest to persevere.

Olympic Athlete Visit!

We were very lucky to have had aspiring Olympic Athlete Laura Samuels visit our school! She inspired us to try our hardest and keep on going!



Wider Sporting Events!

As part of our Sports Partnership with Get Ahead, all year groups have taken part in a wide range of inter-school competitions.



We dressed in our brightest clothes, entered a darkened hall and boogied with our glow sticks! We learnt about how exercise can be very fun!

Colour Run!

All children and parents/carers were all invited to take part in a Colour Run event! We ran as many laps as we could, trying to avoid the paint!



